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FDOT to Open Additional Lanes on I-95 at the I-295 North Interchange 
Monday, New Phase of Construction to Begin 

 
JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – FDOT will add additional capacity to I-95 on Monday, May 20 
as part of the I-95/I-295 North Interchange reconfiguration. Two new lanes will open on 
I-95 between Cole Road and just north of Broward River. Due to the nature of the work, 
the schedule is subject to weather. Should the work need to be rescheduled, crews will 
open the lanes as soon as possible. 
 
As part of the milestone, I-95 will feature six northbound lanes and five southbound 
lanes through the interchange, a dedicated lane for motorists heading south on I-95 
from Airport Road and accessing the I-295 eastbound flyover, as well as multiple exit 
ramps and on-ramps to support mobility through the interchange. The additional lanes 
are expected to improve efficiency and enhance safety by reducing weaving. 
 
This work is part of a new phase of construction on the I-95/I-295 North Interchange 
Operational Improvements project. FDOT recently added additional safety 
improvements to the project, including LED lighting and other improvements that were 
not a part of the original contract. Due to the additional work added to the project, the 
contractor is expected to complete work in spring 2025, weather and unforeseen 
circumstances permitting. 
 
Adding these features to the project while the contractor is deployed in the field will 
enhance safety and save taxpayer dollars through a high-efficiency, low maintenance 
interstate lighting system.  
 
Archer Western was awarded the $176.8 million project. The project is expected to be 
completed in spring 2025, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on X (formerly Twitter), at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by 
visiting nflroads.com. Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts may visit www.FL511.com 
or download the FL511 app. 
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